
 

 

 

 

 

                  Introducing: Hi, Tech! 

Let’s get you connected! 

Do you wish you knew more about how to use a computer, tablet or phone to connect 

with people and the world out there?  

Do you hear people talk about having Zoom calls, playing online games or shopping 

online and wonder how to do it?  

Hi, Tech!, our new volunteer program, can make that happen! With help from our virtual 

tech support coaches, it’s easy – and you might even have fun!   

This program is open to adults 18 and over currently living with a disability. 

Here’s how it works:  

● If you are interested, we will arrange for a tech support coach to answer your 

technology questions and set you up. 

 

● Over the phone or using a technology platform that you already use, your tech 

coach will book a time with you and get you connected and comfortable.  

 

● Your virtual visits will probably take about 30 to 60 minutes per call.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to register for Hi, Tech! please 

contact: 

Name: Krysti Gotziaman 

E-mail: kgotziaman@marchofdimes.ca 

Phone: 365-323-7551 
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